Denver Parks and Recreation
Attn: Happy Haynes

December 11, 2019
Dear Ms. Haynes,

Please accept this letter of support in the naming of the park at
52nd and Steele after Lorraine Granado. | was very lucky to work
with Lorraine in the lawsuit that gave the neighborhood this park.
| know she worked very hard to get justice for the neighborhood
after the toxic spill. | think it is proper and just that the park she
fought to acquire be named after her, especially now after her
passing. | will cherish the time we spent working together on
behalf of Swansea. My husband will miss her dearly as they
grew up together in Swansea all their lives.

Sincerely,

Louis and Debbie Gomez
4905 Clayton Street



